PUBLIC LIBRARY

Our beloved Kapa‘a Library is nearly 70 years old! Due to climate change
and its impact on sea level rise, the library needs to be relocated. The
Hawai‘i State Public Library System (HSPLS) wants to ensure that
residents have access to a more modern library, in a safe location.

HSPLS has completed a preliminary evaluation of alternative sites and
has identified a desirable location at the southern-most portion of Samuel
Mahelona Medical Hospital campus grounds.

We would love to hear from you! What services and programs do you
wish to be included in the design of the future library? Please kokua
by participating in a short survey. Mahalo nui for help!

Go to https://arcg.is/nbXe4 or scan the QR
code on your smart phone to read a short
story about the future library planning and
participate in a 5-minute survey.
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